
Virtual Meeting 05/18/21 

President Rea kicked off the meeting at 12:05. We had 15 NSR 
members attending the meeting. ALZ Walker Frosty led the 
pledge, Ray led the 4-way test, and Karen had a thought for the 
day. It’s Nursing Month! Karen is a Nurse, and especially after the 
Covid Crisis it’s very appropriate. We need to thank and maintain 
our front line warriors into the future. 
 
Todd and  Dean Welin appeared and they had a special guest, 
Linda Welin! 

Please be reminded that you still have time to donate to the ALZ Walk. Here’s the link: https://act.alz.org/site/TR/
Walk2021/CA-NorthernCaliforniaandNorthernNevada?fr_id=14331&pg=entry 

On the scholarship frontier, NSR will award 8 scholarships this year! There will be an offsite lunch meeting in late July 
to present them. The Rotary Endowment ok’d 2 more vocational scholarships to Delta College. 

It’s time to sign up for the District Conference. It’s September 10,11 &12. It’ll be at the Granlibakken Resort Lake Ta-

hoe. Call the Hotel for room accommodations.  Conference reservations can be made via District 5220 web site. 

Kendra reported that some members haven't responded to their Book, Bands and BBQ 
invitations yet. You need to let her know if you’re attending or just picking up your din-
ners. Please look at the flyer on page two. Turn on the camera on you phone and hold it 
over the  black and white coded picture. On your phone a link will appear. Press it and 
you can purchase your tickets!!! You can do it! Also you can contact Kendra directly at 
Kclark@kclstrategies.com or call 209.639.1825. Please RSVP! 
Here’s what the fundraiser is all about: Saturday, June 26, 2021 join us for the 3rd 
Annual “Books, Bands and BBQ” fundraising event featuring two wonderful local 
bands "Blues O'Saurus" and The "Mike Torres Band" 
and delicious BBQ by Chef Paul Ratto at Heritage 
Provisions & Dining (Waterloo Gun & Bocce Club).  

Evan announced we will be “Kicking Out” our current North Stockton Rotary 

President Karen Rea Williams and welcoming in 2021-2022 North Stockton Rota-
ry President Evan Stone in July. That’s later than usual due to Karen’s schedule. 

 

 

2020-2021 

President: Karen  Rea Scholarship: Wayne Hose 

President Elect : Evan  Stone Sunshine Committee: Tod Anton 

Immediate Past President: Ray Call Youth Programs & Services: Ray Call 

Secretary: Sami Khoury Lincoln Interact: Ray Call 

Treasurer: Angel Maldonado Stagg Interact: Justin Redman 

C.O.G.s: Evan Stone Speakers / Programs: Evan Stone 

RI Foundation: Judy Lovett Membership: Wayne Hose 

Community Service: Justin  Redman Speech Contest: Ray Call 

Fundraising: Lorie Liddicoat UOP Rotaract: Jim Dugoni 

Fellowship/Socials: Tiffany Manning Camp Ryla: Ray  Call 

Special Projects: Wayne Hose Dir. At Large: Jay  Hislop 

NSR Facebook: Lorie Liddicoat Dir. At Large: Mansoor  Soleimani 

NSR Website: Lorie Liddicoat Dir. At Large: Jill Faso  Antonini 

Public R elations: Lorie Liddicoat Wheelbarrow: Chris Hunefeld 

NSR Endowment: Bill McDonald NSR Facebook: Chris Hunefeld 

Seeds of Hope: Paul Hansen        

2020-2021     

Karen Rea 
NSR 20-21 President 

Karen leading the way. 

Kendra Reports! 

Photo Bomb! 

https://act.alz.org/site/TR/Walk2021/CA-NorthernCaliforniaandNorthernNevada?fr_id=14331&pg=entry
https://act.alz.org/site/TR/Walk2021/CA-NorthernCaliforniaandNorthernNevada?fr_id=14331&pg=entry
mailto:Kclark@kclstrategies.com
https://webmail.netwiz.net/


2020-2021 

The event will be a little different this year as we 
are taking into consideration the safety and comfort 
level of our community supporters. We will have 
outdoor seating with tables of six with some great 
local entertainment as well as a drive-thru pick up 
option so folks can enjoy their delicious BBQ din-
ners at home. Either way we hope that you can join 
us in supporting nonprofits in our community and 
beyond. We ask that all attendees wear their masks 
unless sitting at their tables or seats per county 
guidelines. 
 
Attendees are encouraged to bring new or gently 
used children’s books (Preschool – 4th Grade lev-
el) and will receive a raffle ticket for a great door 
prize. North Stockton Rotary appreciates your ef-
forts to collaborate with us in providing support to 
Stockton schools in need of enhancing or establish-
ing their libraries. All funds raised from this event 
will be used on projects within our community and 
beyond. 
No at door ticket sales. Ticket sales are final, and 
no refunds will be given.  

Thank you to our wonderful sponsors: Port of 
Stockton, Partners Commercial Real Estate, F&M 
Bank, Verve Networks & CI & SC (Karen Rea 
Williams) 
If you have any questions please contact Lorie Lid-
dicoat 209.915.9913, Ray Call 209.986.3291 or 
Kendra Clark 209.639.1825 

Purchase Tickets Here: https://

www.eventbrite.com/e/books-bands-bbq-
tickets-152401528073  

 

 

 

05/25/21 Carlos DeJesus  Vocational New Member talk RingCentral/Great Call 

06/01/21 TBD TBD RingCentral/Great Call 

06/08/21 TBD TBD RingCentral/Great Call 

facebook.com/northstocktonrotary 

Turn on the camera on you phone and hold it over 
the  black and white coded picture on the left. On 
your phone a link will appear. Press it and you can 
purchase your tickets!!! You can do it! Or below: 

https://www.eventbrite.com/e/books-bands-bbq-tickets-152401528073
https://www.eventbrite.com/e/books-bands-bbq-tickets-152401528073
https://www.eventbrite.com/e/books-bands-bbq-tickets-152401528073


2020-2021 

facebook.com/northstocktonrotary 

Our Sunshine Committee Chairman Todd Anton paid our favorite member, Mr Seeds of Hope, Mel Hansen a vis-
it. Here’s his report: I spent some time this morning (May 19) with Mel Hansen at Lauren Pointe East of O'Con-
nor Woods.  Because of Covid, I had not seen him in 16 months.  He seemed the same.  He looked good.  He 
seemed very happy.  We talked about Rotary and his Seeds of Hope project.  He recalled his several Rotary trips 
to Central America.  I hailed all he had done for others through Rotary.  He knew that Judy Lovett did a terrific 
job as Rotary district governor; he was proud of her Rotary leadership and service.  I filled him in on Rotary pro-
jects and members.  Gave him a briefing on our leadership from the long-timers like Wayne Hose, Ray Call, Chris 
Hunefeld, Jim Dugoni, Jay Hislop, Frosty Gelbke and Bill McDonald to some of the newer like Lorie Liddicoat, 
Karen Rae and Evan Stone.  I mentioned some of the active new members I've met on Ring Central like Kendra 
Clark and Martin Ross.  Mel remembered Dean Welin with a big smile; he didn't recall that Dean has had a long 
battle with Waldenstrom's lymphoma. Sometimes Mel was right on topic, other times he drifted a bit.  He goes 
strolling around campus in his wheel chair.  He says he introduces himself to those he sees.  He talked about his 
son Paul, asked about my children.  Staff seemed attentive, checking on us in the garden.  We talked about Rotary 
looking for a new place to meet.  Mel said he'd like to go to a meeting.  I said I would call him when a dine-in 
meeting was scheduled.  Mel would enjoy having visitors.  Call the Lauren Point East office at 956-3407 or the 
manager, Maria Brown, at 649-5689; they would like visitors to make an appointment. 
  
Tod Anton 
 
Evan then introduced our speaker from the Emergency 
Food Bank, Leonard Hansen. Here is his slide show that 
tells the story. 

 

Venue Pros Cons Contact 

Midtown Creperie Good food Room size, parking Aggie 

Valley Brew Good food Parking, availability 
Wayne, 
Evan 

Village West Marina Great location Parking, food availability Evan 

Bella Vista Good food, parking 
Downtown, not North Stock-
ton Martin 

Papapavlos Good food, location Room fee, no windows Ray 

Dave Wongs Good food, location Room fee Ray 

Octavios Good food, location Small room, not private Ray 

Elkhorn Country Club Decent food, location 
Small room, not good for 
socializing Ray 

Stockton Golf & Country 
Club Good food, location Room fee of $225 Karen 

Brookside Country Club Good food, location Change of days Karen 

BJ's Good food, location ? Karen 

Stockton Hilton Good food, location Room fee Karen 

Pick one of these and email Evan your preference for our new 
meeting place. 
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facebook.com/northstocktonrotary 
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facebook.com/northstocktonrotary 

The Board of Directors of the Emergency Food Bank of Stockton / San 

Joaquin County is pleased to announce the appointment of Dr. Leonard 

O. Hansen, Ph.D. as the new CEO said Steve Morales, Chair, Board of 

Directors. Dr. Hansen began his work last month and quickly stepped 

into the new demands of the COVID-19 emergency. Dr. Hansen comes 

to the Emergency Food Bank from Howard Training Center in Modes-

to where he served as Director of Operations for over 5 years, supervis-

ing training of adults with disabilities in multiple settings. He managed 

the Senior Meals-On-Wheels Program for Stanislaus County which, 

also, serves meals each day to the San Joaquin PHF, CSU, and Recov-

ery House as well as other clinics and schools within Stanislaus and 

San Joaquin County. Dr. Hansen supervised Production Training Pro-

grams as well as three Adult Integration Programs. 

“We see the Emergency Food Bank as the focal point for food distribu-

tion to underserved families in Stockton,” Dr. Hansen noted, as he 

talked about goals to expand services and facilities at the Emergency 

Food Bank. 

To receive food assistance, volunteer or donate, please contact the 
Emergency Food Bank at 7 W. Scotts Ave, Stockton, Ca-
lif. 95203. Call (209) 464-7369 or visit www.StocktonFoodBank.org. 

http://www.stocktonfoodbank.org/

